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Public Service Announcement

July 31, 2020
New confirmed cases of COVID-19 reported by Thunder Bay District Health Unit

Thunder Bay District Health Unit (TBDHU) is reporting 2 (two) new COVID-19 cases in
residents in the TBDHU Region.

For additional information on the status of COVID-19 cases in the Thunder Bay District
Health Unit area, please visit the TBDHU Website.

Details of confirmed case(s)

Case Exposure Episode
Number AEE ErBneEr cart)e or Status pate Area
doy (dd/mm/yy)
Thunder Bay
Case #96 | 50’s F Travel Self-Isolating | 27/07/20 gﬂ?rounding
Areas
Thunder Bay
Case #97 | 60’s M Travel Self-Isolating | 23/07/20 gﬂ?rounding
Areas

*Episode date corresponds to earliest date reported according to following order: symptom onset date, specimen collection date,
laboratory testing date, date reported to TBDHU

Visit the TBDHU Website for more information or contact TBDHU at (807) 625-5900 or
toll-free: 1-888-294-6630.

All people who have travelled outside of Canada are directed to self-isolate for 14 days
from their arrival in Canada.

The Public Health Agency of Canada posts information on COVID-19 exposures on flights,
cruise ships, and mass gatherings.

Visit Ontario's website to learn more about how the province continues to protect Ontarians
from COVID-109.
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For more information - Health Unit Media: news@tbdhu.com.
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https://www.tbdhu.com/coviddata
http://www.tbdhu.com/coronavirus
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection/latest-travel-health-advice/exposure-flights-cruise-ships-mass-gatherings.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection/latest-travel-health-advice/exposure-flights-cruise-ships-mass-gatherings.html
https://www.ontario.ca/page/2019-novel-coronavirus

